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READERS' VIEWS 

The Editor is interested to learn what readers think of the Club 
Journal and consequently invites comments to be passed to 
Committee members or sent to 

journal@cairngormclub.org.uk 

Several specific points are of particular concern, namely the 
frequency of publication (averaging four issues per decade), the 
relationship with the Newsletter, and the range of information in the 
Proceedings. However all constructive suggestions and comments on 
any aspect will be welcome. 

Garrons ascending - but where? Answer in a forthcoming 
Newsletter. 
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